
      The Robinsons have been EXTREMELY busy the last few months.  I’m so excited 
to share a few brief updates on our family.  Noah thrived this summer.  He was part 
of a summer traveling music team that performed 50’s music.  He did great.  He was 
also chosen to have a main role in the Little Mermaid.  This was Noah’s first major 
leading role, and needless to say he hit a home run!  He also served 38 out of 40 
days at camp.  He was so wonderful to watch him grow and become a leader! 

      My sweet Maggie girl was so helpful this summer.  She was regularly helping me 
sell t-shirts, was available each picture day, and provided a smiling face each day at 
camp.  Maggie made so many friends this summer and grew in her heart to serve 
Jesus. 

      Titus, my sweet Ty, he is a home body.  He prefers to tinker in the house and play 
video games.  But he enjoyed quite a few days at camp this summer.  He mastered 
riding his bike, started a bug collection for school (he might have tricked a few staff 
members into helping him), and showed off his creative nature! 

      Muffin, well my sweet dog continues his hobby of barking at campers from the 
house.  He also loves to bark at Nathan while he drives the ranger.  BUT Muffin did 
make weekly field trips to camp.  He enjoyed hundreds of belly rubs. 

      As for me, I continue to grieve, but I press into the heart of God.  I have recently 
started dating again.  I met a woman who serves as a children’s director and she also 
lost her husband.  She’s come to visit us twice and we visited her in the Spring.  She 
is currently serving as a missionary in Uganda.  The kids and I are flying to see her in 
September.  We are excited to make the long journey of over 8000 miles to visit our 
new friend and her family.  Please be praying for both our families as we grieve and 
seek the face of the Lord.   


